
Thursday 25th July 2024                                                                    

Dear All, 

Last letter of this academic year 

The recycling bins are full. The skip is overflowing and the classrooms look a mess. This 

must mean it is the end of another academic year. A school year seems to pass very quickly 

or is that just because I am getting older? Who knows? 

It has been a busy year and there are people to thank.  

The staff: I cannot thank the staff enough for their unwavering support and hard work on 

behalf of your children. In Perrymount the children’s education is always the main driver of 

our work but just as important, is their happiness and wellbeing.  

The children:  The children work incredibly hard and their behaviour is excellent. I am never 

wary of taking visitors around our school as Perrymount children are always working hard 

and doing their best. 

I must especially say goodbye to Year 6. They have been a real credit to our school and I 

wish every one of them a fantastic time at secondary school.  

All of You:  Perrymount is a united community. Whether it is helping in a class or raising 

money for new IPad’s it is always a joint effort. A special thank you to those parents who go 

the extra mile to ensure that the Friends of Perrymount is a PTA we can be proud of.   

Summer Cleaning 

If you having a clear out this summer and you have any dressing up clothes or small world 

equipment, please save it for our early years. All donations will be gratefully accepted.  

The Summer Holiday 

Today Thursday July 25th is the last day of term. We reopen on Wednesday September 

4th.  

Have a great summer 

Best wishes. 

Christine Keen 

Headteacher 

 


